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Good evening, PPJ (via bcc): 
 
Thanks to Sup. Huelsemann for her leadership on this. I want to add a few notes as to why I support 
her work in this and priorities I would have with this OA.  I can’t make it to your meeting tonight, but 
appreciate the work and discussion you’ve had and will have. 
 
1) Have more than one person with lived experience on the CJC and subcommittees.  One is the 
loneliest number. And, that’s a lot of pressure to put on that person. From what I’ve heard from folks 
on this topic, it’d be good to have at least two.   
2) Voting membership is important to show we value the persons’ (with lived experience) voices.  
3) Give speaking rights to all supervisors at CJC. This is important work. And there’s so much of it to 
do. Supes should be encouraged to be engaged in this work as they’re then best positioned to 
implement the policy change we need.  It is my understanding Madison alders are ex officio members 
of all Madison committees and I don’t think that creates issues for them. 
4) I like the added structure around subcommittees. 
5) A transparent and community generated nomination and appointment process will provide the 
most opportunity to empower voices of those most impacted by the harm of our racist criminal legal 
system and incarceration practices and policies. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heidi 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


